CONNECTION CARD

Welcome!

We are so glad you are here today. Thank you for filling out our connection card. You can use the QR code to do that digitally or complete the paper copy, tear it off and place it in the offering plate.



.

Date: OCTOBER 13, 2024

Name(s), Email,	Phone:
-----------------	--------

Name(S), Email, Phone.	
First Time Guest Guest	
Regular Attender Member	
Do you know someone who could use a visit from a pastor?	
Would you like more information about	
Beginning a relationship with Jesus	
Joining First Covenant	

Receiving the Loop, a weekly email

Receiving Prayer Chain emails

Student Ministries updates

ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK

4:00 PM Properties Team Meeting 5:30 PM Financial Stewardship

9:00 AM Retired Men

1:30 PM Tai Chi

2:30 PM Library Meeting

6:30 PM Lead Team Meeting

5:30 PM Wednesday Night Dinners

6:30 PM Children, Jr & Sr High Midweek

6:30 PM Choir

9:00 AM Sisters of the Skein

1:30 PM Tai Chi

9:30 AM Worship

11:00 AM Formation Classes

12:00 PM Parent's Plus

MARK YOUR CALENDARS

Oct 25-27 Legacy Men's Retreat at CCBC

Oct 27 Trunk or Treat

Middle School Fall Retreat at CCBC Nov 1

OFFERING

Three ways to give: Cash/Check Text FCCOMAHA to 73256 Secure Online fccomaha.org/give/



NEXT WEEK'S SCRIPTURE

Hebrews 10:19-38

201 N. 90th St. Omaha, NE 68114 www.fccomaha.org office@firstcovenantomaha.org 402-391-2747





ANNOUNCEMENTS

ETHIOPIAN FUNDRAISER

We are excited to partner with Pastor Johnson Thach and the Sudanese congregation that meets at FCC. We hope to raise \$5,000 in order to support two projects in Gambela (Western Ethiopia). First, we will continue to support an orphanage in Gambela. Second, we will provide funds for the construction of a local church building. Starting today we will have envelopes available from \$1-\$100. Our hope is everyone in church (from our youngest to our oldest) will take an envelope and fill it with the amount listed. If we collect all of these envelopes, we will have \$5,000! Thank you for supporting our Sudanese friends.

PASTOR APPRECIATION MONTH

October is Pastor Appreciation Month. On October 20th bring a card for Pastor Greg and Pastor Coby, then join us for a piece of cake as we recognize our pastors for their ministry to us. If you would like to go in with the PRT on a gift, please reach out to Terri Small or Brian Frodermann.

MIDDLE SCHOOL FALL RETREAT

It's time to get ready for the Middle School Fall Retreat at Covenant Cedars Bible Camp. This year the retreat will focus on the Holy Spirit. The cost of the retreat is \$120. Early registration deadline is October 16th; Final deadline is October 23rd. Questions reach out to Pastor Coby.

PARENT'S PLUS

Parents Plus, a group for people actively parenting kids of any age, meets the third Sunday of each month. Our next meeting is Sunday, October 20th. Please RSVP so we can plan the meal and childcare. Reach out to Hilary Applequist, Pastor Coby Fisher, or Pastor Greg Applequist with any questions. We hope you can join us!

TRUNK OR TREAT

It's time to start planning your trunk theme! On Sunday, October 27th FCC will host our 4th annual Trunk or Treat. We need your help to make this a successful event for our kids and our neighbors. If you can host a trunk, email Pastor Coby pastorcoby@firstcovenantomaha.org.We are also looking for people to donate candy for our event. Candy can be donated in the Lower Commons.

We are so glad you are here!

Thank you for joining us. We hope you meet God in a powerful and profound way today.

All ages are welcome in our worship service. Nursery care is available if needed in Room 204 for infants through 3 years old. Also available is our "Wiggle Room" - Room 206, where you can watch the service live with your child.



Name above every other name

OCTOBER 13, 2024

ORDER OF WORSHIP

Prelude

Call to Worship Pastor Greg Applequist

#319 - Praise Him! Praise Him! Mighty to Save Amazing Grace (My Chains Are Gone)

Morning Prayer & Lord's Prayer

Pastor Coby Fisher

Offering

Choir Anthem: Yes, My Jesus Loves Me

Scripture Reading Hebrews 9:11-10:18
David Hemphill

Sermon Pastor Greg Applequist

#359 - All My Sins Have Been Forgiven

Benediction Pastor Greg Applequist

Postlude

First Covenant Church Family Communications & Updates

Please share:

- If you are a guest, Welcome! Let us know how you found us or who you came with this morning.
- Prayer requests. We pray for these requests at our weekly staff meetings.
- Updates to your contact information.

Please keep this confidential
Add this to email prayer chain
I would like a pastor to call